
From: Leslee Penno
To: secretariat@rtirc.gov.au
Subject: REGIONAL TELECOMMUNICATIONS
Date: Thursday, 26 July 2018 11:57:30 AM

Morning
I have submitted the online form however it did not give me anywhere to put the address as to
where the problem is occurring.
The school has been trying to fix their internet problem as it is painfully slow which means the
students in the IT Lab, the Admin Staff and Teachers are all wasting a lot of valuable time trying
to get onto the internet, outlook, banking etc.
The NBN will not be here for over two years and as everyone else will be on it at the same time it
will probably not fix the problem. We have had quotes for an antenna however they could not
get line of site to the satellite.
We have had quotes from Telstra for a dedicated fibre optic cable to the school however this will
cost the school over $50,000.
In this day and age it is causing a lot of problems for the school.
If you would like further info please give me a call.
Thanks
Regards
Leslee Penno
Business Administrator
Noosa Pengari Steiner School Association Inc
86 Nyell Rd
Doonan QLD 4562
Tel: 07 5471 0199
Fax: 07 5471 0999
Email: finance@noosasteiner.qld.edu.au
This email is confidential and is intended for the addressee only. If you have received this email
in error, please contact the sender immediately, at finance@noosasteiner.qld.edu.au or by
phoning 07 5471 0199 and delete the message and any attachments immediately. The recipient
should only read, disclose, copy, distribute or act in reliance on the contents if they are
authorised to do so. The sender cannot guarantee that this email is free from errors, virus or
interference.
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